
Trustees are seeking input on the qualities and
characteristics that our community would like to see in
the next superintendent.
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Superintendent Search:
Share Your Input Online Starting
Today
The Rockwall ISD Board of Trustees is seeking input from across
the district on the qualities and characteristics that our community
would like to see in the next superintendent. Currently the
superintendent search firm hired by the Board of Trustees, Horn,
Smith, Wood and Preston Educational Consultants, is conducting
staff and community input meetings. Your participation is
appreciated online as well. Please take the survey below to share
your input with the Board of Trustees. The survey period is 8 a.m.
on Monday, February 29 through 4 p.m. on Friday, March 4.

Your responses to this survey are anonymous and will be
compiled into a report that Horn, Smith, Wood and Preston
Educational Consultants will present to the Rockwall ISD Board of
Trustees in the form of a candidate profile. The candidate profile
sets a clear understanding of the type of leader and expectations
our community has for the next superintendent.

Take the survey now.

http://us6.campaign-archive2.com/?u=9432bfb2c8acd4a5f9e05590b&id=e5889f12db&e=1ea0fa9942
http://us6.campaign-archive2.com/?u=9432bfb2c8acd4a5f9e05590b&id=e5889f12db&e=1ea0fa9942
http://rockwallisd.us6.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=9432bfb2c8acd4a5f9e05590b&id=856c9b82a8&e=1ea0fa9942
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